Puneet Maharshi 
98 Dorset Street Upper, Dublin 1
Telephone + (353) 838406018
E-mail: puneetmaharshi99@gmail.com 



M/s Ciara Loftus 
HR Manager 
Byrne Wallace LLP
Dublin 

12th February, 2024 

                                                             Ref; Summer Intern Program 
Dear M/s Ciara Loftus  

I’m a postgraduate student at trinity college Dublin, and I got to know about this summer internship- program by attending one of the fairs that was organized by the university. At the event I had the wonderful opportunity of also listening to two of the interns and their experiences with the firm, that motivated and aspired me to apply for the specific program. I am also attaching my enclosed CV with all the specific details for your reference. 

During the course of my graduation at OP Jindal global university, I have done around seven internships ranging from working in a non-governmental organization to working under a high court judge as judicial clerk, that provided me with a holistic experience of legal training spanning across different fields of law.  With all these different experiences combined in different areas of law, it makes me an effective person to work in different departments at your esteemed law firm. 

Byrne Wallace LLP is one of the leading Irish law firms, with its client base spanning to different multiple jurisdictions which makes it a law form that operates on a global level. The sheer magnitude at which the law firm functions in terms of solving disputes and handling international clients it is completely unparalleled to any other working experience a young intern in the legal field can get. If given the opportunity of working as an intern at your firm I will make sure to add valuable insights with my hard work so as to uplift the already established goodwill of the firm. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon!

Yours sincerely 
Puneet Maharshi 















     


